
31/07/2020 

MRS Tracy Dickerson 
26 Bimbadeen Cres ST 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
Tracy.dickerson1@outlook.com 

RE: Mod2019/0654 - 1 / 5 Skyline Place FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

To the Council
My husband and I have viewed the submission for Skyline Place .
We have lived in Bimbadeen Cres for 26 years and have appreciated the development of our 
suburb - even embracing the new hospital which has impacted our lives with constant 
dirt ,health issues and loss of sleep from constant night works from construction of the building 
and roads for the last five years then also dealing with the consequence of the constant Car 
parking congestion in our street from hospital Workers and visitors.
Now we are asked to accept a 6 storie complex of a new development when all parking has 
been removed from Frenchs Forest Road - contesting our street and return to building works 
that will impact our health and tower over our homes and reduce our privacy . Is not a 4 storie 
building acceptable As is there at present ? When will the residents lives be considered over 
developers financial gain ?
The proposed 6 storie development Is too close to the Frenchs Forest road and Bimbadeen 
Cresent and no amount of vegetation will obscure this over height building that will destroy our 
privacy and our residential suburb. 
Tracy Dickerson 
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